
August 20, 2024 

Dear Valued Contract Management Client, 

We are excited to announce that SenSoft International is restructuring.  Lisa Satterlee, VP of 
Contract Management, and her team will be transitioning to Granite Government Group LLC 
("Granite" or "G3") effective October 1, 2024. As part of this transition, your dedicated 

Contract Management Team—Lisa Satterlee, Justin Greer, and Lesah Ashton—will be moving 

to Granite. They will continue to provide the exceptional Contract Management services you 

have come to know and trust. 

While there will be no changes to the hourly rates or retainer amounts for most vendors, there 

may be charges in the future associated with the use of certain tools, such as Advantage upload, 

FCP, and Modification support tools, depending on your specific offerings and activities. We 

will reach out to discuss any potential charges relevant to your situation. 

We deeply appreciate your continued support and trust. This transition is designed to help us 

uphold our commitment to delivering top-tier Contract Management support services.  As 

always, we are here to assist you with any questions or concerns you may have. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Lisa Davis Satterlee 

Lisa Davis Satterlee 

President 

Granite Government Group 


